LIVING WORD LUTHERAN CHURCH
YOUTH CHRISTIAN EDUCATION MEETING
October 14, 2014
Members Present: Diana Waltzing, MaKayla Waltzing, Laurie Kluver, Deb Griesert, Pastor A.J.,
Terri Elsey (Council Liaison)
Pastor A.J. opened the meeting with prayer.
Expenses/Bills: Vacation Bible School $11.99
Christian Ed-Youth $256.00
Catechism/Confirmation/First Communion: Pastor A.J.

* Catechism - The class is working on the Ten Commandments and the schedule is working out
much better this year.

* Confirmation — “Great Group” and new students!
Pastor A.J. is getting the display together for Confirmation Sunday, October 26th. Terri will take
care of ordering the cake and flowers.

KREW:

* Llaurie reported that Wednesday KREW is going well. New students are participating in both
Wednesday and Sunday KREW.
* Christmas Program is scheduled for December 14",

Vacation Bible School:
e Will revisit in March 2015.
Youth Group:

* Pastor A.J. has the Youth Group Theme and Activities prepared for the October 22" meeting.
Looking at having hot dogs for supper. Adults will be helping with the music, activities, and
crafts.

* Blanket Tying will take place in November and the congregation will be invited to participate.

The Youth Christian Education Committee will begin meeting the third Thursday of the month at 6:30.

Terri Elsey will continue to be acting secretary of the committee until new members join the committee
and then an election will take place.

2015 Goals:

* Continue providing light meals and fellowship for Vacation Bible School.
* Plan a Youth Mission Trip for the summer of 2015.

* Connect with Youth once a month during the summer months.

* Plan three church family activities that serve the community.

Terri Elsey, Council Liaison, mentioned the Augustana District Seminar coming up at the end of
October/first of November entitled “The Truthing in Love”. Pamphlets are available on the



Information Table. She also discussed the document “Pastor, Council, and Congregation
Responsibilities” with the committee and gave them copies of the document.

Next meeting will be November 20, 2014 at 6:30 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Terri Elsey, Acting Secretary



